
Elsmere Cleanup 

2017 
 

 

SATURDAY, APRIL 29 

8:00 am—12:00 pm 
 

 
 

We’re looking for volunteers to participate in Elsmere’s city-wide 

cleanup as part of the “Keep America Beautiful” campaign! 
 

 

The event will begin at Woodside Park on Maple Ave. and 

teams will disburse from there. 
 

 

FOOD WILL BE PROVIDED AFTER 

THE EVENT! 
 

 
 

If interested, please contact Misty Ezell—City Clerk 
(859) 342-7911 ext. 5 

ezell@cityofelsmere.com 
 
 

mailto:ezell@cityofelsmere.com

